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Medical Care for Small Animals 
in the Community of Chorrillos 

UPC’s Veterinary Medicine Program, through its Ve-
terinary Medical Center, provided medical care to 
small animals in the District of Chorrillos from April to 
December 2021. The service provided consisted of 
the evaluation of and provision of veterinary medical 
care to pets from areas surrounding the Villa cam-
pus. Vaccines, baths and medical care were subsidi-
zed at 50%.

The Veterinary Medical Center has the highest le-
vel of infrastructure, equipment and the best team 
of veterinarians that provide quality care. Likewise, 
students of the program carry out internships super-
vised by faculty members, complementing their pro-
fessional training.



UPC’s Veterinary Medicine Program, through its Veterinary Medical Center, organized a volunteering program from 
August 6 to 8, 2021. Students perform check-ups and treat patients under constant supervision of the Veterinary Doctor. 
 

Volunteering



UPC’s Veterinary Medicine Program organized a volunteering program from April 4 to July 7, 2021. The service provided 
consisted of the design of the virtual platform of Kaprichos Perrunos with the aim of linking interested students with 
external volunteering opportunities. This volunteering program supports shelters, animals in a state of abandonment and 
promotes sterilization campaigns.

Kaprichos Perrunos is a non-profit civil association that promotes responsible pet ownership and brings voluntary help to 
various shelters through visits and donations in Lima.

Virtual Platform of the Organization
“Kaprichos Perrunos” Volunteering Program



Education Campaign for 
the Residents of Surco

UPC’s Veterinary Medicine Program organized the 
education campaign for the residents of Surco, which 
was held in El Pensador Park on May 20, 2021. 

Veterinary Medicine students were able to talk with 
the neighbors about good practices for handling and 
caring for pets.



Internships for Work 
with Small Animals 

UPC’s Veterinary Medicine Program organized inter-
nships for work with small animals at the Rondón Ve-
terinary Clinic from August to November 2021. The 
students had contact with real life cases in the vete-
rinary clinic and developed their professional skills.
 
The Rondón Veterinary Clinic is located in the District 
of Santiago de Surco. It is a company that provides 
veterinary, petshop and grooming services for pets.



Adogta Amor

The virtual event “Adogta Amor” was held on November 21, 
2021, which included the participation of UPC’s Audiovisual 
Communication and Interactive Media Program. The purpose 
of this event was to benefit the animals of the Mister Cobaya 
Shelter, a non-profit organization.

The main objective of the activity was to help promote the res-
ponsible adoption of abandoned puppies and provide them 
with a home. Adogta Amor intended to promote responsible 
adoption and provide information on the subject to the interes-
ted public. 

For this first edition of Adogta Amor, experts were invited to 
provide information on the problems caused by the abandon-
ment of pets and non-responsible ownership. In this way, grea-
ter awareness is raised in the community, since this leads to the 
development of other social problems such as the increase in 
diseases.


